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Information letter n°1-07  Madam President, Mister President, 
22 January 2007 
 
1) 2007 Refereeing Examinations  

Following the meeting of the Refereeing Commission which was held 
in Paris on 13 and 14 January 2007, please find attached herewith the 
up-dated list of refereeing examinations for the year 2007. 
 
 
 

2) 2006-2007 Calendar  
The Executive Committee approved, by consultation, that the 
Bulgarian Fencing Federation organises its competitions at men’s 
sabre (2-4 March 2007) in Plovdiv, in the installations used during 
the 2004 J/C World Championships. 
 
The 3rd of March being a national holiday in Bulgaria, the hall initially 
planned in Sofia is not available. 
 
The dates remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 
 


